
Greetings from Harvey High School Education Foundation, 

 

We have found a new, eco-friendly line of products our families can purchase online that will support 

Harvey High Education Foundation fundraising efforts.  During the past two years we have been unable 

to hold our annual Harvey High School Education Foundation Relay and we are hoping this will help earn 

some of the lost revenue.  Since the beginning, HHSEF has been dedicated to provide support to Harvey 

High School and its students. 

There are a variety of products available for purchase including but not limited to laundry strips, dryer 

balls, reusable bamboo makeup pads, bamboo cutlery, and reusable produce bags.  Harvey High 

School Education Foundation will earn 20% profit from every purchase.  All products purchased 

ship directly to the purchaser, with no shipping charges.  

Tru Earth Eco-Strips are ultra-concentrated, hypoallergenic, and eco-friendly; just one strip will power 

through dirt and grime in all types of washing machines, including high-efficiency (HE). Additionally, they 

are: 

• phosphate and paraben-free 

• free of added dyes 

• free of chlorine bleach 

• free of 1,4-dioxane 

• biodegradable 

• vegan 

• ZERO WASTE! 

• MADE IN CANADA! 

Visit our online store at  

https://fundraising.tru.earth/harveyhigheducationfoundation  

All products purchased ship directly to the purchaser, with no shipping charges. The campaign has no 

closing date, so you can place orders at your convenience and replenish your stock as needed while 

supporting the Harvey High Education Foundation (including during summer months). When you use Tru 

Earth Eco-Strips, you will feel confident that you are taking care of your family and their future on this 

planet.  

Please share our Foundation’s online store with friends and family everywhere! 

https://fundraising.tru.earth/harveyhigheducationfoundation 

For more information visit the FAQ page (Tru Earth Eco-Strips FAQ - Tru Earth).  You can reach out to Ms. 

Parra (julia.parra@nbed.nb.ca), Ms. Collicott (crysta.collicott@nbed.nb.ca) or call the school at 366-

2200.   

Thank you for the continued support with the Education Foundation’s fundraising efforts. 
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